
                                 INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL CHESS UNION 
Affiliated with FIDE & ECU 

                                                              St. 3rd Frunzenskaya 5, Moscow, Russia 

                                Тел:8-903-796 41 76; E-mail: iscu@mail.ru, kostyev@ruchess.ru 

 

 
Moscow 

January 21, 2019 

wraedler@aol.com 

 

Mr. Walter Radler 

Chess Federation of Germany 

Vice-President  

Dear Walter, 

As I told you before, Sochi will be host city for International School Chess Team Festival “White Rook” 

(June 1-11, 2019). 

Russian Chess Federation invites school team from FIDE countries and will pay for hotel, meals, local 

transfers, culture program for 4 players and 1 accompanying person. Team composition is 3 boy, 1 girl – 

everybody must study in own school and all player must be U14 (Regulations are enclosed). 

I would like to ask you to help your Nation Chess Federation to arrange internal selection between your 

schools and arrange trip to Russia for school-winner. 

I hope to see you as team-leader in Sochi. 

 

With the best wishes, 

Alexander Kostyev, 

ISCU President 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6 Hazel Way, Bath BA2 2DX 

England, Tel/Fax: + (44) 1225 834 055 

E-mail: david@fidechess.freeserve.co.uk 
FIDE Office:  

9 Syggrou Avenue, 11743 Athens, Greece 

Phone: + (30) 210 9 212 047   Fax: + (30) 210 9 212 859 

Email: office@fide.com 

DAVID JARRETT  

FIDE TREASURER 
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